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Solar	power	should	be	encouraged	and	supported	in	Australia	along	with	other	
environmentally	friendly	ways	of	generating	power,	one	of	the	best	way	to	
encourage	and	support	alternative	power	is	to	pay	the	providers	small	or	large	
adequate	feed	in	tariffs,	this	will	further	encourage	the	uptake	of	solar	systems	
similar	to	the	examples	set	in	Germany.	
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